
Please circle one: Mr. / Ms. / Mrs. / Mr. & Mrs. / Dr. / Other
Name
Mailing address
City
State   Zip
E-mail
Congressional representative
Phone

We communicate with our members mostly via e-mail, but it may sometimes be necessary to 
contact you by mail or phone. This information will not be given out to anyone for any reason. 

Preserving what remains of America’s 
wilderness heritage is too important to 
leave to others. We hope you’ll join us in 
this exciting endeavor!

Dues help offset some of CalUWild’s lobbying and other expenses.
Dues are not tax deductible, and checks should be made payable to CalUWild.

A tax-deductible contribution may be made payable to Resource Renewal Institute, and please 
write CalUWild on the memo line.

___  $20 Limited   ___  $30 Regular   ___  $60 Supporting   ___  $120 Outstanding

___  Other ________

Either way, please mail this form and your check to:

Californians for Western Wilderness
P.O. Box 210474

San Francisco, CA  94121-0474

For more information, or to get more involved, please contact:
          info [at] caluwild [dot] org   or  go to   www [dot] caluwild [dot] org
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